
 

 

Date: February 21, 2025  

 
To 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, 25th Floor,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001.              
BSE Scrip Code: 532368 

 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051. 
NSE Symbol: BCG 

 

Sub: Rescheduling of Investor Conference Call 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We wish to inform you that the Investor Conference Call scheduled for Friday, February 

21, 2025, has been rescheduled to Sunday, February 23, 2025, at 4:00 PM IST. This 

change is due to unforeseen scheduling conflicts that have arisen, necessitating the ad-

justment to ensure the availability of key participants. 

The dial-in details will be posted on the Company's website at 

www.brightcomgroup.com/investors. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

We request you to take the above information on record. 

Thank you. 

Yours faithfully, 

For Brightcom Group Limited 

 

 
 

___________________________ 
Authorized Signatory  

http://www.brightcomgroup.com/investors

